
MEETING 
DEKALB BOARD OF REGISTRATION AND ELECTIONS 

 
The DeKalb County Board of Registration and 
Elections will hold a Special Called Meeting on 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024 at 5:30 PM for the purpose 
of holding an executive session to discuss litigation. 
This meeting will be conducted at the Manuel J. 
Maloof Auditorium, 1300 Commerce Drive, 
Decatur, Georgia 30030. The location of this Special 
Called Meeting has been moved from 4380 
Memorial Drive to the Maloof Auditorium due to the 
fact that the Memorial Drive Building is still without 
power as a result of Hurricane Helene and the failure 
of the anticipated power restoration.   
 
 
Public comments may be made in person or 
submitted by sending an email of one printed page or 
less at a minimum font of 12 to 
electionspubliccmnt@dekalbcountyga.gov which 
must be received between 35 and 5 minutes before 
the scheduled start of the meeting. The body of your 
email must include your first and last name. Abusive, 
profane, or derogatory language will not be 
permitted. By submitting an email for public 
comment, you agree to have your name and the email 
broadcast on the UStream and entered into the record 
and minutes. The DeKalb County Board of 
Registration and Elections reserves the right, at the 
DeKalb County Board of Registration and Elections’ 
sole discretion, to (1) add your email to the 
record/minutes without reading any of it into the 
broadcast or (2) read all or a portion of your email 
into the record/minutes. 
 

 
 


